
From: Chris Kehoe <ChrisK@townofcortlandt.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 1:17 PM 
To: Paula DiSanto <pdisanto@crotononhudson-ny.gov> 
Subject: Lead Agency 
 
The Town of Cortlandt has no objection to the Village of Croton-on-Hudson Board of Trustees acting as 
Lead Agency for the proposed project at 1380 Albany Post Road. 
 
Chris Kehoe, AICP 
Deputy Director, Planning Division 
Town of Cortlandt 
1 Heady Street 
Cortlandt Manor New York 10567 
914-734-1081 
 

 
         https://wherelifeworkscortlandt.com/ 
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